
 

 

 

GB/T 43293-2022 still adopts the Mondopoint system for shoe size labeling. Compared with GB/T 

3293.1-1998, there are the following major changes: 

 GB/T 3293.1-1998 would be replaced by GB/T 43293-2022 as of implementation date； 

 The Chinese shoe size should include the foot length in millimeters at minimal. Manufacturers 

or retailers can add the foot width or the type of the shoes as needed. 

 There would be more combinations of shoe size representations are allowed for China market. 

 Remove the requirement of minimal font height for labeled shoe size, though all shoe labeling 

still need to meet minimal font size requirements per QB/T 2673. 

 

The current shoe size labeling in according to GB/T 3293.1-1998 can meet the marking 

requirements of GB/T 43293-2022. Since GB/T 43293-2022 allows more shoe size combinations 

for labeling, the update of shoe size marking would have no impact for footwear with shoe size 

already labeled per GB/T 3293.1-1998. 

 

How Does this Impact You? Contact Us to Discuss 

Any comments and/or questions please contact your local customer service representative or email to: 

China – Guangzhou: bvcps_pyinfo@cn.bureauveritas.com 

China – Shanghai: contact-cn@bureauveritas.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services, Inc. (“BVCPS”) provides the information in this client bulletin as a resource of general  

information. It does not replace any applicable legal or regulatory requirements and is provided “as is.” BVCPS will not be liable for any 

indirect, special, punitive, consequential or other damages (including without limitation lost profits) of any kind in connection with this 

client bulletin. BVCPS DISCLAIMS ALL REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING WITHOUT 

LIMITATION WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, IN CONNECTION WITH THIS 

CLIENT BULLETIN. 

 

China National Standard GB/T 43293-2022 Shoe Size Published 

On October 12, 2022, China State Administration of Market Supervision and Administration (the 

National Standardization Administration Commission) issued Announcement No. 13 of 2022, 

approving the issuance of GB/T 43293-2022 Shoe Sizes, which will replace GB/T 3293.1-1998 and 

will be officially implemented on May 1, 2023. 
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